
                                                                         
                                                    
 

 
 
 

Newsletter 

In this week’s newsletter we wanted to let you know about 

an exciting and free programme, now available to Primary 

and Secondary Schools across the Bradford and Craven 

Districts.  
 

 

As well as a day’s training, staff will also be provided with a 

step-by-step guide to setting up a Peer Mentoring Program 

in your school, as well as access to a comprehensive tool 

kit and ongoing support from Brathay staff. 

 

The next available training date is  

Thursday 10th June 2021, starting from 11am.  
 

 

To register your interest and book your place, 

please contact Amy Charlton on 07776766953 

 or amy.charlton@Brathay.org.uk. 
 

 

 

 

*Please note: the deadline to book is Monday 31st May 2021* 


